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Watts Remy

From: nancyn@efn.org
Sent: Saturday, May 18, 2019 8:51 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 3024

To: Senate Committee members 
 
Please do not adopt this bill as amended. It is a special interest bill that significantly undermines 
Oregon land use protections for farm land.  
 
Nancy Nichols, Former Lane County Planning Commissioner 
93849 Deadwood Creek Road 
Deadwood, Oregon 


